
Safety Inspection Reminder 

Dear [Health Club Name] Team, 

This is a friendly reminder that our upcoming safety inspections will take place on [Date]. It is 

essential for us to ensure the health and safety of our members and staff. 

Please make sure that all areas of the facility are clean and organized prior to the inspection. This 

includes: 

• Locker rooms 

• Exercise areas 

• Swimming pool 

• Equipment maintenance 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. Let's work together to maintain a safe 

environment for everyone. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Health Club Name] 


